
WCPT is pleased to announce the first main programme content and speakers for World Physical Therapy 2011.  Please see the attached press release for details, including a full list of focused symposium sessions and speakers.
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Programme details for World Physical Therapy 2011 announced

Speakers from all corners of the world will be contributing to physical therapy’s biggest world gathering, to be held in Amsterdam, the Netherlands, next year.  The World Confederation for Physical Therapy, which holds an international Congress every four years, announces the first main programme content and speakers this week.

The programme will include 18 different focused symposia featuring top level speakers from each of WCPT’s five regions.  The focused symposia form a major part of WCPT’s Congress programme, and each one will deal with an issue of global relevance to the profession, whether in the field of practice, research, education, management or policy.  Details of the newly announced focused symposia, including presenters, are provided in the attached sheet.

“We’ve been delighted at the number of high quality proposals we’ve had for focused symposia,” says Ann Moore, Chair of WCPT’s International Scientific Committee, which has responsibility for putting together the programme for the WCPT Congress.  “It’s meant that we’ve been able to select the best speakers, addressing topics that physical therapists all over the world want - and need - to know more about.”

Focused symposia have become increasingly popular at WCPT Congresses.  Each is organised by a convenor, who leads an international group of presenters through thematically linked and research-focused presentations.  The symposium ends with key take-home messages for practice, research, education, management and policy, with international relevance.  Each symposium lasts one and a half hours, with at least half an hour for discussion with the audience.

They are central to WCPT’s priority of making its Congress as inclusive as possible, says Ann Moore.  “We want a programme that will attract practising physical therapists as well as researchers and educators.  They will be able to attend workshops, courses and discussions which complement the scientific programme, and will allow them to take away new skills.”

The views of physical therapists themselves have been fundamental in shaping plans for the Congress.  In 2008, more than a thousand physical therapists responded to a WCPT survey asking them about the issues that interested them the most. 

More information
Further details about the symposia and the programme for World Physical Therapy 2011 can be found at: http://www.wcpt.org/congress/fs 
Please contact Tracy Bury if you have specific queries: tbury@wcpt.org
Note to WCPT Member Organisations
Please use this information in your magazine, journal or newsletter to help attract delegates to World Physical Therapy 2011 and celebrate the inclusion of speakers from your country or region.  Press releases will be sent shortly with further details on focused symposium speakers from your country.
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